Mr. K.K. Langmaid
President
Conservation Council of New Brunswick
P.O.Box 541
FRERICTON, N.B.

February 27,1974

Dear Mr. Langmaid:

Thank you for sending a copy of your brief "Proposals for an Independent Environmental Tribunal".

We were gratified to see that many of the principles outlined in your own brief parallel our own proposals to the Ontario government, a copy of which we enclose.

To date, we have received nof firm response to our proposals and were wondering how your own brief has been received by the Committee on Natural Resources and other members of the legislature.

Certainly, acceptance of these proposals in one province would have a major impetus for similar proposals in other jurisdictions. With this in mind, we will be keeping you in touch with developments in Ontario.

Yours very truly

John E. Low Environmental Impact Study Group

Encl.